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Board of Directors
Nunavut Impact Review Board
Nunavut, Canada
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To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that the Resolute Bay Hunters and Trappers’ Association (HTA) is in
full support of the Community Harbour Project for Resolute Bay.

The HTA board of directors has been consulted on the design and construction planning for the
harbour on several occasions over the last 6 years.

A harbour is critical infrastructure needed for the safety and efficiency of boating and is
currently lacking in our community. Considering that we, as hunters, rely on boating to feed our
families and support our community, the construction of a community harbour is a welcome
development.

We understand that mitigation measures will be implemented to minimize any potential impacts
on wildlife and to confirm that our access to water and ice are maintained at all times while the
harbour is being constructed. We do not have any concerns about the Project impacting wildlife,
fish or fish habitat or our ability to harvest.

We look forward to continued collaboration with the Project team and to the construction of
this important harbour for our community.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the HTA office.

Sincerely,
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